
 
 
 
   
 
 

Your	Billion	Back	Rebate	Check	is	Coming	Soon!			
 

In June, the Ohio Bureau of Workers Compensation Board of Directors approved a $1.5 billion 
rebate to Ohio employers with an active BWC policy. According to the BWC it will distribute rebate 
checks to nearly 180,000 public and private employers. The BWC expects to begin mailing checks to 
public employers on September 26th, followed by private employers through October 24th.  This will 
mark the fifth time since 2013 the BWC has returned at least $1 billion to Ohio employers.  

The $1.5 billion will equate to 88 percent of the premiums Ohio employers paid for the 2017 policy 
year which ended June 30, 2018. The majority of rebate will go to private employers, while public 
entities are estimated to receive approximately $164 million in rebates.   

For even more workers compensation savings, check out the Grove City Area Chamber of 
Commerce group rating savings program. Members are saving over $122,200 for the current policy 
year.   The chamber and CareWorks Comp can analyze your company to determine the best 
alternative rating program for you. 

For a no-cost, no-obligation program analysis, simply call Grove City Area Chamber Program 
Manager Julia Bowling at (513) 218-40628 or email julia.bowling@careworkscomp.com   

You may also submit an online application at  

https://www.careworks.com/state-fund-tpa/ac3-form/?coname=grovecity 

 

 

 


